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Memorandum 
 

To: Jacqueline Killawee  
City Clerk 
 

Date: February 23, 2023 
 

From: Harji Varn,  
Chief Financial Officer 
Director of Finance 

File: OCP00040 
REZ00228 

 
Subject: Official Community Plan Amendment Bylaw Number 8374, 2023 

(102/104 Eighth Avenue and 728 First Street) 
 
 
Please be advised that I have examined the proposed Official Community Plan 
Amendment Bylaw No 8374, 2023) in conjunction with the City’s Capital 
Expenditure Program (as contained in the Five Year Financial Plan (2022-2026) 
Bylaw No.8308, 2022). 
 
In my examination, I have found there to be no inconsistency between the 
proposed OCP Amendment Bylaws and the aforementioned Capital Expenditure 
Program. Accordingly I am satisfied that the proposed OCP Amendment Bylaws 
may proceed to Council for consideration. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Harji Varn,  
CFO/Director of Finance  

 


